
Steve Worth – Band Boosters VP Candidate 

 

I have been part of the Band Family since 2009 when our older son Chris joined as a 
freshman Alto Sax player. By the end of the first season I had started to help Team pit 
moving equipment and took over band trailer duties in 2011. For the past 3 years I have 
chaperoned Band camp (and plan to do so again this year) which has been a fun and 
rewarding experience. 

Our younger son Matthew is a percussionist and joined band in 2012 as a Freshman 
and that year we had both boys in the program. For the past two years Matthew has 
played the Timpani in Marching Band. 

I have been involved year round moving equipment for the various band programs from 
Marching, to Jazz to regionals and the Winter Guard program. 

At this time I am interested in joining the Executive board to give back to the program 
and further support Mr. Thye and his staff for all they have done for my boys over the 
years. Prior to this year I travelled extensively for my work and was seldom around 
during the week but I recently changed jobs and now rarely travel. This gives me more 
time to be involved in the running of the program. 

In my professional life I am an Engineer by training and have been in management for 
over 25 years and am known for being an innovative, collaborative leader who is good 
at building team consensus. The companies I have worked for span large multi 
nationals to small startups and I can bring my management skills to the Band Boosters 
Board. 

Regards, 

Steve 


